

THE UNIVERSITY OF THE WEST INDIES

SCHOOL FOR GRADUATE STUDIES AND RESEARCH

THE OFFICE OF GRADUATE STUDIES

Pro-Vice-Chancellor Professor Dale Webber

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Postgraduate Students,

Cave Hill Campus, Mona Campus, St. Augustine Campus, Open Campus

CC:

All Campus Coordinators.

Graduate Studies & Research

FROM:

Pro-Vice-Chancellor, Graduate Studies Auchilly

DATE:

October 02, 2015

SUBJECT:

NEW UWI GRIP TURNITIN CONTAINER

The University has created a new UWI GRIP Turnitin container for postgraduate students only that will allow you to check your papers for compliance with referencing guidelines. This container was opened on October 01, 2015 and will close September 30, 2016. You will need to use the following credentials when signing up to access the account:

Class ID: 10821538

Enrolment password: papercheck15

The Turnitin software is available to you without charge. It enables you to check your work as many times as is necessary, from anywhere or at any time, to ensure that any words, ideas or creations of another author that you use are acknowledged and appropriately referenced. Consequently, I urge you to use this medium to check your work before submitting it to the Office of Graduate Studies and Research for examination.

For more information, please visit the UWI GRIP at http://www.uwi.edu/grip/turnitin.aspx.

Telephone: (876) 977-0655/(876) 935-8661/6 • Fax: (876) 977-4368 • Email: sgsr@uwimona.edu.jm